
REBECCA’S REFLECTIONS  
 

June 2015 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
          This month I’m sending you a monthly newsletter from my mentor and boss, Stephen Wagner, Justice For All’s Executive 
Director.  His letter is titled “More Advocates.  We Can’t Wait.  It’s a Good Thing You Don’t Need to Either.”  Like Steve, I 
want to encourage you to equip yourself to have good conversations about abortion.  I’m especially excited to encourage you to 
do so this month since many of you don’t have to wait long for an “Abortion: From Debate to Dialogue” workshop to be near 
you.  
  

          This July I will return to Nebraska for two weeks of support-raising, workshops, and opportunities to thank many of my 
supporters in person!  For workshop details see the extra insert.  I would love to see you and share with you how your support 
has impacted the volunteers I’ve trained and students I’ve encountered.  If you would like to visit or RSVP for a workshop 
please call me at 402-649-1231.   
            Blessings,  
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